

Newsletter January 2018

Happy New Year! And 2018 certainly promises to be an action-packed year for the PITHIA trial:

☑ REC approval

☑ HRA approval

First site gains R&D approval!

Thank you to the team at Sheffield who were the first centre to confirm their R&D approval for PITHIA.

Congratulations! This was closely followed by Bart's Health (Royal London) – thank you.

Trial Information Sheet

The information sheet (v1.0, 06/11/2017) has been approved by the Research Ethics Committee. This needs to include appropriate contact details for your Transplant Team – please email these to PITHIA@nhsbt.nhs.uk and we will return a localised copy:



R&D APPROVAL
NO R&D APPROVAL

Belfast Birmingham

Bristol

Cardiff

Coventry

Edinburgh Glasgow

Guy's Hospital

Hammersmith

Leeds

Leicester

Liverpool

Manchester

Newcastle

Nottingham

Oxford

Plymouth

Portsmouth

Royal Free Hospital

Royal London Hospital

Sheffield

St George's

Please visit our website, or follow us on Twitter to receive trial updates:

www.pithia.org.uk
@PITHIA_trial